
When we give 
cheerfully and 
accept gratefully, 
everyone is blessed.
Maya Angelou

GIVE IN CELEBRATION
Commemorate a special  

occasion with a gift to  
Peace Arch Hospital Foundation

GRADUATIONS
BIRTHDAYS

ANNIVERSARIES
RETIREMENTS



If you’re celebrating a special occasion like 

a birthday, an anniversary, a graduation 

or a retirement, a donation to Peace Arch 

Hospital Foundation in an individual’s name 

is a meaningful way to honour a milestone.

Nothing else in all 
life is such a maker 
of joy and cheer 
as the privilege of 
doing good.

James Russell Miller



IT’S EASY

1  �If you’re hosting an event, guests can 
either donate online, by mail, or funds 
can be dropped off at the Foundation 
office. We can also create customized 
‘thank you’ cards to present to guests 
at the event, so just give us a call to 
learn more.

2  �Each online donation is eligible for a tax 
receipt and donations of $25 or more 
presented in person will also receive a 
tax receipt.

Interested in making a special occasion even 
more memorable? Contact the Foundation 
at 604.535.4520 or info@pahfoundation.ca.

These thoughtful gifts can be directed 

towards the area or program that has 

special meaning to the honouree, and 

creates a lasting memory of the occasion.



LET’S CELEBRATE!
 

Give back to your hospital in a 
unique and meaningful way.


